
SKIP THE WAITING ROOM!  

SCHEDULE A VIDEO VISIT WITH ONE OF OUR PROVIDERS TODAY! 

 Our office remains open at this time and we are closely monitoring the on-going health situation nationwide 

and in the tri-state area. In conjunction with our in-office visits, we are also offering telehealth visits. 

 Our telemedicine platform allows us to provide the same level comprehensive care as an in-person office 

visit. If diagnostic imaging is recommended a prescription will be given to have this done.  

 Who is this for? New and follow up patients that are ill, on work trips, have busy work schedules, on 

vacation, college students, and in times of inclement weather. 

 What is required? Valid insurance card, registration in our ‘Patient Portal’, and accompanying guardian if 

under the age of 18. 

 Call our scheduling department to learn more if telemedicine is right for you! 973-694-2690 

 

Due to the recent events surrounding COVID-19 (coronavirus), we are dedicated to keeping our patients, 

staff, and community healthy, now more than ever!  

In preparation for any appointment at our office, we ask that you reschedule appointments via e-mail or phone 

PRIOR to coming to the office if you have any of the following: 

 Common cold or flu-like symptoms, specifically fever, cough or shortness of breath. 

 If you have come into contact with anyone who has these symptoms or who has been diagnosed with Covid-

19 or the flu within last month. 

 If you have traveled outside the country in the last month. 

 If you have used domestic public transit by plane or train in the last 2 weeks.  

 

WE CONTINUE TO LIMIT ACCOMPANYING PERSONS INSIDE THE BUILDING UNLESS ABSOULTELY 

NECESSARY TO PROVIDE ASSISTANCE.  

NEW PATIENTS OR PATIENTS THAT HAVE NOT BEEN SEEN WITHIN THE LAST YEAR SHOULD PLAN TO 

COMPLETE PAPERWORK PRIOR TO THEIR APPOINTMENTS.   

 

You can expect that we do not have unwell staff at work in the practice, which has been a longstanding policy. We 

are taking necessary precautions to keep a clean and sterile environment. 

 

Thank you for helping us all stay healthy! We look forward to seeing you in person or online!  

 


